
Symphony Band students will receive their concert season uniforms this Tuesday and Thursday, 
December 2 and 4 at 2 PM in the Band Room.  Please allow time to try on your uniform, as 
uniforms may not be assigned without being tried on.   
 
PLEASE SAVE THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION FOR REFERENCE DURING 
CONCERT SEASON: 
 

 

PIONEER SYMPHONY BAND 

CONCERT UNIFORM INFORMATION SHEET 
 
All Pioneer Band students are provided with a concert uniform for the school year. 
 
The Symphony Band Concert Uniform for men consists of a coat, pants, shirt, 
cummerbund, and bowtie. Each male student is responsible for providing his own black 
socks and black dress shoes. Your uniform should not need cleaning during the concert 
season, but IF YOU FEEL THE NEED TO CLEAN YOUR SHIRT, WE REQUEST THAT 
YOU HAVE IT PROFESSIONALLY CLEANED.  If your tuxedo jacket is new, please 
carefully cut the paper tag off of the sleeve!    
 
The women are provided with a long black dress and are expected to wear hose and 
black dress shoes. 
 
The dress or suit you will receive may need to be adjusted longer or shorter. You may 
make adjustments to length by hemming so the bottom of the dress or pant comes to 
the top of the shoe and so that the sleeve length of the jacket is correct.  Please avoid 
cutting the fabric if at all possible, but if it is absolutely necessary to cut the dress or 
pants to shorten, please leave ample fabric in the hem so that it can be lengthened at a 
future date for another student. 
 
We would appreciate your help in maintaining our uniforms. If you can make minor 
repairs, such as replacing buttons or fixing open seams, please do so on your uniform. 
For help or more extensive repairs, please contact this year’s Uniform Committee 
Chairs: Robin Hess (994-1115) and Kathy Shipan (996-2999). 


